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As a Canadian citizen, I strongly support the new laws to ban outdated polluting farm
 practices that are harming our Reef.
We not only need to think of our earth and all of its inhabitants, but the consequences of
 this practice in the future. We only have i earth. Which is
a living entity. 

Thank you,

Maria Hadjiapostoli 
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